
Announcement to Members Regarding Amendments to the 
Records Standard and New Discontinuation of Services Advisory 

December 16, 2020 
 
 
Amended Records Standard 
 
At their meeting on October 23, 2020, Council approved amendments to the Records Standard. 
The Standard is effective immediately. 
 
The amended Records Standard can be found here: 
 

• Records Standard 
 
 
Discontinuation of Services Advisory 
  
At their meeting on October 23, 2020, Council approved a new Discontinuation of Services 
Advisory. This advisory discusses important considerations and Member responsibilities 
associated with the discontinuation of services or practice closure. 
 
The new Discontinuation of Services Advisory can be found here: 
 

• Discontinuation of Services Advisory 
 
 
 
For further information or if you have any questions, please contact Meghan Hoult, D.Pod.M., 
Practice Advisor at mhoult@cocoo.on.ca or 416-542-1333 ext. 227. 
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